Simon Prinsenberg
July 2008 Sea Ice Outlook: Report Based on July Data

The 2008 ice extent will probably be the same as last year, as a rebound before dropping
off sharply the following year. It all depends on the radiation and clouds presently in the
Beaufort Sea.

Please see Prinsenberg's May report.


http://www.arcus.org/search/seaiceoutlook/downloads/monthly-reports/may/14_Prinsenberg_may_Outlook.pdf

